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From: Matt Kent <mkent@nyfaircontracting.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 2:17 PM

To: foil <foil@ecwa.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Freedom of Information request

Dear Mr. McCracken,

The New York Foundation for Fair Contracting (NYFFC) is a not-for-profit organization established to
“level the playing field” in public construction for the benefit of contractors, workers and taxpayers. The
NYFFC requests the following information pursuant to the New York Freedom of Information Law
(“FOIL”), Public Officers Law § 87 et seq., including:

e Copies of documentation relating to CONTRACT NO: BL-001 WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS
TOWNS OF CLARENCE AND AURORA # 202000060 provided by 716 Site Contracting Inc
demonstrating their participation in a registered apprenticeship program.

e Copies of communications from representatives of 716 Site Contracting Inc to the same.

Electronic copies are preferred if possible. If any portion of this request is denied, please cite the specific
exemption(s) that allows the denial. If the public body has an appeal procedure, please provide the
name, title and address of the person to whom the appeal should be sent.

We appreciate your handling this request as soon as possible. If you have any questions pertaining to
this request, please contact me at (716) 261-7071 or by email at mkent@nyfaircontracting.org. Thank
you for your assistance in this matter.

Matt Kent

Director

New York Foundation for Fair Contracting
nyfaircontracting.org

716.261.7071

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain confidential information belonging to the sender which is protected by the attorney-client privilege/or otherwise. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of
this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete
the original message. Thank you for your cooperation.
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